
 
 

Evening Entertainment 

 

As well as an amazing number of adventurous activities, crafts and games to 
keep your Beavers, Cubs, Scouts and Explorers entertained throughout the 
event; we also have planned some fantastic entertainment for the evening too. 
 
Read on; to find out what is going to be happening and how your Colony, 
Pack, Troop or Unit can get involved. 
 
Campfire – Friday 3rd June, 2022 

As well as all of our usual campfire favourites, we are hoping to bring the 
unique, quintessentially British atmosphere of The Last Night of the Proms to 
the evening too. 
 
Whilst a tuxedo or a ball gown may not be the most appropriate dress for a 
Scout Camp, we are hoping that everyone will get into the spirit of the things 
by dressing for the occasion with Union Jack hats, bowties, shorts etc.  The 
audiences at the Last Night of the Proms are also known for bringing flags, 
whistles, horns and party poppers with them to join in with the rousing finale. 

 

 



It would also be great if you could perhaps consider sharing the words of the 
choruses of Rule Britannia & Land of Hope and Glory; so they are able to join 
in with the songs too. 
 
If you’ve never come across the finale of the Last Night of the Proms, you can 
find lots of videos on You Tube to see what it’s all about.  We’ll be editing 
together a shorter version for the campfire but if everyone gets into the spirit, 
the atmosphere should be truly memorable 
 
Humberside’s Got Talent – Saturday 4th June 

After a 4 year break; it’s back 

Humberside’s Got Talent is a chance for Cubs, Scouts and Explorers to show 
off their amazing skills,  It could be singing, dancing, playing an instrument, 
stand up comedy, magic tricks or something unique we’ve never seen before. 

Auditions will take place on either the Friday and/or Saturday and the best 
performers will be invited to take part in the Grand Final in the main marquee 
in front of our panel of esteemed judges. 

Please make your Young People aware of this and encourage them to take 
part,  They should bring along any props they need.  We hope to be able to 
provide any backing tracks they will need (but if they wish to provide their 
own); please get in touch and we’ll advise on what formats we can use. 
 
….. and there’s more 

As well as these two amazing events; there’ll also be Wide Games, Movies, a 
Quiz for Scouts and Explorers (with a special guest host and hostess) and a 
Disco. 
 
 
 


